Lewannick

Hawks Tor Drive

@ Primary School

NEWSLETTER 28th February 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,
Welcome back after the half term break, | hope you had a restful
week.

The children have come back with a spring in their step as has
the weather. Let's hope the sun continues to shine and the
ground starts to dry out.

We are currently in the process of re-organising the home
reading books for children who have come off Read Write Inc. As
you can imagine this is taking a bit of time but | am hopeful that
from Monday your child, if they have finished phonics, will be
coming home with a colour banded book. Their fluency has been
assessed and this has been correlated to a specific book band.
The colour of the band will be indicated in their reading record for
you to see. This re-organisation is going to ensure your child
brings home a book that will enable them to be challenged and
progress with the skill of reading. If you have any questions or
queries, please do not hesitate to email me.

With books in mind, this coming Thursday is World Book day
where we will be celebrating all things to do with books. We
invite children to dress up as their favourite book character and
if they wish, can bring in a book to swap with another child. Your
child will be coming home with their £1 book voucher. You will
see from the diary dates that once again we have the scholastic
book fair coming and the vouchers can be redeemed as part of
cost of a new book. This is a great opportunity to have a look
(and purchase) some new books and also support the school
with getting some new books for book corners and libraries.

Once again well done to 3 classes who have 100% attendance.
Let's keep this momentum going and keep the whale school
attendance above National.
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If you require this newsletter in an alternative format, for example large print or dyslexia friendly , please email
secretary@lewannick.net . This also applies if you require it in a different language.
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Best Wishes
Sally Cook
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Next Week—Week 3

Respect

Creativity

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
March 25
Wb 3rd March—Year 6 / Year R Bikeability
Tues 4th - Break the Rules day

Wed 5th—0tter Class taking part in St Piran's Day parade
in Launceston

Thurs 6th—Waorld Book Day
Fri 7th—Cross Country Race

Mon 17th—Fri 21st—Scholastic Book Fair—Details to
follow

Tue 18th— Rearranged X Country run—Launceston
College—Details to follow

Thurs 20th—Duchy Cross Country Race.

Fri 28th—non school uniform day—Easter egg donation for
Easter bingo

Fri 28th—Sharing Time from 2pm

April 25

Wednesday 2nd—Songfest

Thurs 3rd—Easter Bingo—details to follow
Fri 4th—Last Day of Term

Tues 22nd—Return to school for all for the start of term.
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Friends of Lewannick Primary School

Wearing non-school uniform

(2]
Having crazy hair

(3]
Bringing in a sweet snack

o
Wearing face paint/body glitter

Pay 50p for every
rule that is broken

We kindly ask to
bring in money
on the day or
pay by QR Code
for anything Use for £ or more
maore than £1 Rule Breaks Only
fl+
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Help Us Raise M R ing, Printer C

We are collecting empty, printer cartridges to ruise money, for
school through Recycle 4 Charity. Instead of throwing awaiy,
yowr used cartridges, bring them to us and. help support our
contributes to owr cause, helping hoth the environment and owr
goal.

Simply drop off your empty, cartridges. at The School Office.
Every donation. makes a difference—let's recycle and raise funds.
together! &

Recycle Your
Ink Cartridges
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Naomi Russell

A dedicated and experienced
Music Teacher committed to
providing excellent music tuition.

Fully qualified DBS and up to date safeguarding and GOPR.

Piano / Keyboard Lessons

Individual Lessons: £10 per 20 minute lesson
Individual Lessons: £6 per 10 minute lesson
Small Group Lessons: £5 per pupil per lesson’

“Small Group Lassons - please contact me on the details below for mare information,

For further information and to register your interest, please contact me on the details helow.

noteswithnay@gmail.com / 07736272287

Lewannick, Launceston PLIS 76E
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